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Refund Policy
The LTSU Second-hand Bookshop stocks a wide range of books and does not limit its range to La Trobe University required reading lists. It is the responsibility of the buyer to ensure that they have purchased the correct book for their needs.
The LTSU Second-hand bookshop can only issue refunds on the day of collection.  No refunds will be issued outside of this time-line. However books can be submitted for resale to the LTSU Bookshop.
Every attempt will be made to ensure the quality of the books purchased.
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